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BURWELL PARISH COUNCIL NEWSLETTER 

Helping to keep residents up-to-date with 

Parish Council issues and activities. This 

newsletter is available on noticeboards located 

at the Jubilee Reading Rooms, the Post Office 

and the Library and on the web-sites: 

www.burwellparishcouncil.gov.uk and 

www.burwell.co.uk  

 

 

 
BUWELL AT LARGE 

 

Burwell Parish Council manned at stall at the Burwell 

at Large event held at Burwell village College on the 

7th and 8th of March. The event, aimed at bring the 

community together, provided residents with the 

opportunity to see and meet various societies, 

groups, organisations and clubs that operate in or 

around the village.   

 

The Parish Council stand, in addition to providing 

information as to what it does, provided an 

opportunity for residents to view the plans for the 

recreation ground and to vote on a replacement item 

for the picnic hut in the Jubilee Gardens which has 

recently been removed and is beyond repair. 

 

Thank you to all the residents who took time to talk to 

Parish Councillors who manned the stand and we 

look forward to the next Burwell at Large.  

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE - CEMETERY 

 

During May 2015 the Parish Council will be 

undertaking extensive turfing and selective re-

seeding of graves at the cemetery in Ness Road with 

particular focus on the graves in Section G. In order 

to be able to carry out this work the Parish Council 

needs to ask for your co-operation.   

If you look after the grave of a loved one who is 

buried in Section G (the area currently being used) 

please can you remove all items from the grave area 

other than the memorial stone placed at the head of 

the grave?  Any item not removed by the 30th April 

2015 will need to be removed by the Parish Council 

April 2015 

ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 

ADVANCE NOTICE 

 

Burwell Annual Parish meeting is 

scheduled to take place on May 

5th at 7pm in Mandeville Hall. 

The meeting provides an 

opportunity for residents to hear 

firsthand about Parish Council 

business.  

There will be several displays 

concerning local issues. County, 

District and Parish Councillors 

will all be available to answer 

your questions. All are welcome. 

http://www.burwellparishcouncil.gov.uk/
http://www.burwell.co.uk/


 
 

Burwell Parish Council (BPC), Jubilee Reading Room, 99 The Causeway, Burwell CB25 0DU  Issue: 0415 
e: burwellpc@btconnect.com t: 01638 743142 w: www.burwellparishcouncil.gov.uk © BPC 2015 

and will be retained for collection.  If you know of 

anyone else who tends a grave that may not have 

seen this notice, please could you make them aware 

of this request? 

Once the turf is laid, please can we ask that our 

regulations, which are available on the notice board 

at the Cemetery, on the parish council website 

www.burwellparishcouncil.gov.uk  or from the Jubilee 

Reading Room, are adhered to. 

 

DOG FOULING 

 

Dog walkers and owners are again reminded to clean 

up after their dogs. Although still the dark mornings 

and evenings means cleaning up after your dog is 

more difficult please be mindful of the many users of 

the village footpaths and roads who do not wish to be 

confronted with the problem.  

 

 

PARISH COUNCILLOR RESIGNS 

 

Parish Councillor Faye Whitehouse has tendered her 

resignation as Parish Councillor. Faye has volunteered as 

Parish Councillor for the last few years and will be missed. We 

would like to offer our thanks and appreciation to Faye for her 

hard work and dedication. 

 

Anyone interested in applying for the Parish Councillor vacancy 

or who would like to discuss the role should contact the Parish 

Clerk in the first instance. 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 

Tues 14 Apr  Full Parish Council 

7.30pm Jubilee Reading Room 
 

Tues 28 Apr Full Parish Council 

7.30pm  Jubilee Reading Room 

Tues, 5 May  Annual Parish Meeting 

7pm Mandeville Hall 

CONTACTING THE COUNCIL 

 The Parish Office is open every week day morning from 9.00am – 1.00pm  

 E-mail: burwellpc@btconnect.com 

 Telephone: 01638 743142 

 Letter: Burwell Parish Council, 

Jubilee Reading Room, 99 The Causeway, Burwell CB25 0DU  

 Web-site: www.burwellparishcouncil.gov.uk/ 

 Contact details for all Councillors are published on the notice board at the Jubilee Reading 

Rooms and on the website. 

ANNUAL REVIEW 

The Annual Report reviewing the Council’s activities for the past year will be available on the Parish 

Council website, the Jubilee Reading Room and the Library from the beginning of May. 

http://www.burwellparishcouncil.gov.uk/

